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Effective August 1, 2022, Brandeis School of Law students must use UofL
Print powered by Canon. UofL Print powered by Canon is a cloud-based
printing management system. Instead of traditional network printing,

in which one sends a print job to a specific printer, cloud-based printing
provides a queue from which one may retrieve one’s print jobs at any
connected device. In the School of Law, Canon multi-function devices are
located in the Law Library main reading room and outside room 175 in the
Classroom Wing.

In order to use Canon printing and copying services, one must have
Cardinal Cash on one's Cardinal Card. The student cost for black-and-
white printing and copying is 10¢ per impression, and color printing and
copying is 15¢ per impression. Note: There are no color printers available
to students in the School of Law building, but others are located around
campus. Scanning is free.

For printing support, students must contact the University ITS Help Desk
at helpdesk@louisville.edu or 502-852-7997.
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